
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are pleased to announce that The Friends of JYS are organising 2 Fancy Dress discos that 
will take place on Monday 7th November. We have managed to secure one of Chichester’s Top 
DJs for the event! 

If pupils choose to come in Halloween themed fancy dress, we politely request that it is not 
too scary and no masks.  Fancy dress is completely optional and does not have to follow 
any theme. 

KS1 Disco (Years R, 1, 2)   3:15pm - 4:15pm. 

The children are invited to bring a small bag of clothes with them on the Monday that they can 
change into before the disco. At 4:15pm, the children can be collected from their classroom outer 
doors in the same way we would at the end of school. The cost of the disco is £2 a child. The 
children in Years R - 2 should bring the money to school in an envelope in the morning and hand 
it to their teacher. 

KS2 Disco (Years 3,4,5 & 6)   4:30pm - 5:45pm.  

This will give the children time to get changed before the disco. The children will need to bring their 
£2 entry fee and pay at the front door where they will queue to come in.  

There will be a Tuck Shop where pupils can buy snacks if they choose. We ask that a maximum 
of £3 is bought in for this.  Water will be available throughout.  Options for Vegan, Vegetarian and 
Gluten Free will be available where possible. 

Tuck Shop items will include crisps, chocolate bar and a bag of sweets - each item will be 50p. 

At 5:45pm, please come in via the main entrance and collect your child from the hall. 

We ask that no child brings a mobile phone, but if they do, they are to surrender it to a member of 
staff until they are collected. Children will need to be collected after this event, rather than just 
walking themselves home. 

Thank you to everyone who has volunteered to help with the 2 discos; without your help we could 
not put on these events. 

Kind regards, 

The JYS Team 


